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hi, I’ve been told this is the best address to express my concerns about the project that is going to bring so many
cars and HGV’s through our village.

Whilst i understand that for these projects to happen, Cars and HGV's have to get to the project site, i am very
concerned about my children who have to cross the bridge and the end of the village to get to the school bus or
to walk to school.

Have any plans been made to deal with this problem and to make crossing the bridge safe? You literally have to
take your life in your hands already to cross the bridge, with the amount of traffic that has been spoken about
and the fact that it will be constant, its going to be a big safety issue at the Reepham end of the village of
cawston.

Thank you

Mark Daniels
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